
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Maynard School District 
Office of the Superintendent 

74 Campus Drive 
Maynard, AR   72444 

870-647-3502 – Fax 870-647-2301 
 

November 9, 2021 
 

Members in Attendance: VP Cody Edington, Secretary Babbie Nelson, Brittany Byrd 
Absent: President Trent Melton and Dr. Steve Bounds 
Others in Attendance: Patricia Rawlings, Stephanie Cline, Charles Jarrett, James Thompson, and 
Lori Steimel 
 
Vice President Cody Edington called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
First on the agenda was the guest speakers Charles Jarrett and James Thompson.  They 
requested an update on the Jr High roofing project. 
 
There were no additions to the Principals reports. 
 
No presentation from Certified or Classified PPC. 
 
Brittany Byrd made the motion to approve the minutes from the previous meetings.  Babbie 
Nelson seconded that motion and vote was 3/0. 
 
Babbie Nelson made the motion to approve the financial statements.  Brittany Byrd seconded 
that motion and vote was 3/0. 
 
Babbie Nelson made the motion to approve 2 legal transfers.  Brittany Byrd seconded that 
motion and vote was 3/0.  Mrs. Rawlings informed the board about an email from Pocahontas 
Public School for a legal transfer for a 6th grade student.  Upon checking the number of students 
in 6th grade we are near the states required capacity.  Therefore the board noted we could not 
accept any more transfers for 6th grade this school year. 
 
In other business, Brittany Byrd suggested that after all participates, including coaches are paid 
in summer camps the remaining money be put into the appropriate athletic fund as a 
fundraiser.  No action taken.  This will be addresses at the December meeting. 
 
Brittany Byrd made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:01 p.m.  Babbie Nelson seconded 
that motion and vote was unanimous at 3/0. 
 
_______________________________ _____________________________________  
  President     Secretary 


